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From: "Sue Clarin" <Sue.Clarin@powermation.com>
To: <legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 1/16/2012 12:32 PM
Subject: FW: 1674 Marion
Attachments: SCAN4919_000.pdf

Ms Moermond:

I received a notice that $1250.00 was going to be added to my tax 
liabilities due to a vacant building registration fee.  I discussed the 
matter that the property located at 1674 Marion was not vacant in the 
September 27th hearing and provided documentation in the October 3rd 
email as well.  

There is a hearing scheduled for tomorrow regarding the tax addition 
that I would prefer to not to have to attend as I would need to take 
time away from work.  I submitted the yellow card per the instructions.  
I will be there if need be but was hoping you could provide this 
information and advise them that the vacant filing was incorrect.

Regards,

Susan Clarin
651-274-1214

-----Original Message-----
From: Sue Clarin 
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 2:54 PM
To: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Subject: 1674 Marion

Ms. Moermond:

This is a follow up to my hearing on September 27th, 2011 regarding 1674 
Marion St.  The water was turned on at 1674 Marion on September 28th, 
2011.  The water company advised that they do not send out letters 
regarding this but would be happy to confirm if a city official made a 
phone call.  I was working directly with the meter department at 
651-266-6850.

I have also attached the documents we discussed regarding Certificate of 
Occupancy for 1668 Marion and the document that was submitted to Barb 
Cummings on June 8th, 2009.  As well as a copy of the Fire Certificate 
of Occupancy Reference Number 110705.  Per your request I did complete 
the Fire Certificate of Occupancy Application for 1668 Marion and faxed 
the document to the Department of Safety & Inspections Fire Prevention 
Division today.  

Regards,

Susan Clarin
651-274-1214












